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In response to media enquiries relating to the publication of the resignation list on 9 June
2023, the Commission issued the following statement:

“The House of Lords Appointments Commission (HOLAC) considered the
nominations proposed by the Rt Hon Boris Johnson MP in line with its usual
processes. All nominations made by Mr Johnson were received and processed
by HOLAC. Eight nominees were not supported by the Commission. The
Commission is advisory to the Prime Minister and is not involved in the
appointment processes after providing advice. The Commission does not
comment on individuals.”
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